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As a Pearl District homeowner and Portland citizen I think allowing camping in city parks or open
spaces will kill the city. 180 days/6 months is a very long time for businesses, homeowners and
families to have to put up with the social problems that these encampments present. I do not know
what the solution is, but it should not be to allow people to camp in the parks or open spaces (nor on
the sidewalks).
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